
 

   
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

         
 

   
   

 
    

  
  

  
 

     
     

   
 

 
     

  
     

 
  

 
     

 
 

  

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure that we write this letter of recommendation on behalf of the Livermore Valley 
Chamber of Commerce, a respected organization that has served the Livermore business community 
since 1937. Over the decades, it has demonstrated an unwavering commitment to supporting local 
enterprise and promoting economic vitality across the region. 

Livermore Valley Chamber of Commerce provides a broad range of services aimed at helping businesses 
grow and succeed. These include public policy advocacy, networking events, marketing support, 
business education, and access to key community and regional resources. Its efforts consistently reflect 
a forward-thinking approach to economic development and collaboration. 

The organization is led by a dedicated and knowledgeable team that works tirelessly on behalf of its 
members. Their professionalism, accessibility, and strategic insight have earned the trust of businesses 
throughout the area. Whether organizing community events or addressing legislative issues, the team 
operates with integrity and purpose. 

We highly recommend the Livermore Valley Chamber of Commerce to anyone looking to play a vital role 
in the success of the Livermore business community. Its leadership, services, and long-standing 
reputation make it an asset not only to its members but to the region as a whole. 

Sincerely, 

Morris Ng and Tanle Phung 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

5424 Sunol Blvd. #10-239, Pleasanton, California 94566 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/ngphung 
Main 925-290-8028 Email ngphung@schooleymitchell.com 
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